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To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Message from Niall downey
 
Name: Niall downey

 
Message:
Drogheda is not being treated favorably due to the narrow view approach of planning based on county
borders and Dublin environs. We need to take a more holistic view of our towns and the people living
within it's vicinity to determine status and resource/capital investment requirements. Drogheda is now
the largest town in Ireland when you make a logical assessment of the town and it's environs and it should
be treated as such. Companies are seeing value in our town and are investing here regardless but the vast
majority of it's  potential remains untapped due to the archaic approach the government is taking when
planning for this town. Please make a change and make a difference for the people of drogheda.
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